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Be proactive in your office setting  
 

• Ask your supervisor to have a discussion about setting and maintaining boundaries, or 
client-worker roles and responsibilities at a staff meeting. 

 
• Talk with your supervisor and co-workers about creating a “Bill of Rights and 

Responsibilities” to post in your offices.  
 
• Consider having the client and health worker sign a roles and responsibilities agreement 

at the start of their relationship. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

	
  


